Vaccinator Clearinghouse Letter to Members
January 12, 2021
To All ATHNA Members-
In coming weeks and months the demand for skilled health care professionals to assist in the national Covid-19 vaccination campaign will increase significantly.
To assist in this effort, ATHNA is establishing on its website a Clearinghouse where organizations can post available vaccinator positions- voluntary and paid, full and part time. In addition, on this same site, any member may post their own interest and availability to assist with local and state immunization efforts.
We know that many travel health nurses are waiting for the time when international travel resumes; in the meantime, we are a specialty with the expertise to provide the vaccinations needed to help end this pandemic.
ATHNA Fellows will be sending announcements of this recruitment effort to many stakeholders including federal and state governments, public and private organizations, and the media. As these entities provide us with available positions, we will post their contact information on the Clearinghouse.
If you are interested in posting your own interest and availability to vaccinate, please send an email to sweinbergRN@gmail.com and include only the following information which will then be posted on the Clearinghouse page:
·       Your name 
·       Your contact email 
·       Indicate: full time, part time, or both  
·       Indicate: Voluntary or paid positions or both
·       In what state(s) are you currently licensed as a nurse?
·       What is the county and state of your residence?

Postings will be added to the Clearinghouse weekly starting 1/15.
And if you learn of an agency, company, hospital network, or organization seeking vaccinators, send us an email to sweinbergRN@gmail.com with that information for posting.
Let’s help our nation end this pandemic.
Sincerely,
The ATHNA Board of Directors
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